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17th October 2019,

Dear Parent / Carer,

Year 6 have worked extremely closely with the fantastic charity ‘CRY’ over the last half term and would like to raise money to support their wonderful work. This charity works tirelessly to raise awareness of heart complications by providing treatment, support and advice to people affected all over the UK including in Stoke-on-Trent. 
On Thursday 24th October, YEAR 6 CHILDREN ONLY are invited to wear red to celebrate the success of the charity ‘CRY’ and to celebrate a successful half term of fantastic learning. Over the half term, the children have thoroughly enjoyed their learning, looking in depth at the function of the heart; complications associated with the heart and have even created their own healthy alternative to a brownie using avocados, sweet potatoes and beetroot.
We are asking for a voluntary donation of £1 which will be used to fund the charity’s research further. This must be paid via ParentPay no later than Thursday 24th October – we are unable to accept cash donations. This is a fantastic opportunity for your child to be involved in as it showcases the link that Grove Academy has with the local community in making a difference to the lives of others. A representative from CRY will be visiting to talk to the children about the charity and recognise the valuable contribution that they have made. During the day, the children will engage in various activities linked to CRY such as creating their own haiku poems and presenting information about the charity.
As a year 6 team, we would also like to say what amazing contributions the children have made during this topic; they have really immersed themselves in the learning, understanding the huge difference that they can make to the world. They are a credit to Grove Academy. We look forward to celebrating this day with the children and finishing our topic on an incredible high by raising money for a wonderful cause.
More information on ‘CRY’ can be found at the following link:

https://www.c-r-y.org.uk/
Thank you for your continued support,
Year 6 Team.
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